
Stay & Play 
Every Tuesday 
9.15am - 10.15am 
Come with your baby or toddler for
soft play adventure for £1 - more
details on page 3.

Newsletter
Edition 3: Friday 19  September 2025th

A soggy week but the children have been sensible and worn their wellies and
rain coats. We are pleased to see the new Reception children [YR] are in
full-time now. How exciting! Well done Junior children for booking after them
on the playground. Such a delight to see during OPAL!

Dear Parents and Carers

Classroom Highlights

Sparky Starts: 
This week our Y5 and Y6 children
walked to town to visit the Thinking
Solider as part of their WWII history
work in Huntingdon.

Our KS1 children walked to
Coneygear Park for their annual
Park Life event on Friday. Thank
you everyone who came along to
support.

Upcoming Events

Year 6 Kingswood Trip Meeting
Monday 30th September
5.30pm
For all parents and carers of children
attending the the Y6 residential.

Reception Parents Meeting 
Thursday 25th September 
9.00am or 5.00pm [30 mins]
A chance to find out more about life
in YR, including how to develop the
partnership between home and
school.  Refreshments provided.

Phonics & Reading Workshops
KS2: Wednesday 15  Octoberth

YR: Thursday 16  Octoberth

KS1: Friday 17  Octoberth

9.00am [approximately 50 mins]
Come along for a quick overview on
phonics or reading in our hall with
refreshments and then take the
opportunity to be in class with your
children to see phonics and reading in
action across the school. 

Collective Worship

Assemblies: 
Throughout the week we meet
together in the hall for assemblies
that focus on our Golden Rules,
British Values, and other pertinent
dates in the calendar. We also have
singing and celebration
assemblies. 
Soon we will be celebrating Harvest
Festival. We welcome any
donations by Monday 13  October.th










